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Thursday, April 8, 2021 

 

Town Board Meeting Agenda   Meeting Time: 7:00PM 

 

Call to order 

Pledge of Allegiance 

 

Continuation of Public Hearing:  The Town amending its current Mariaville Volunteer Fire Department 

contract for fire protection services to ensure compliance with all applicable laws and the Town’s insurance 

requirements. 

 

Approval of minutes for:  Town Board Meeting on Thursday March 25, 2021 

 

Town Clerk’s Report 

Supervisor’s Report 

 

Payment of Claims 

 

Committee Reports 

Highway 

Public Safety 

Park 

Sewer Districts #1, 2 & 3 

IT  

 

 

Business Meeting: 

 

1. Motion to accept the introduction of local law number 2 of the year 2021 allowing commercial 

event venues, to establish the Town Board as SEQRA lead agency and to direct that the local law 

be referred to the Town Planning and Zoning Boards for their review and to the County Planning 

Board as required by the NYS General Municipal Law.       

 

2. Motion to authorize the transfer of the amount of $80,895.70 from Town Special Projects Account 

#7100133975 into the Town General Fund Account to close out the original Sewer District #3 

Project.      

  

Roger Tidball, Town Supervisor 

Jennifer Howe, Town Clerk 

Brandy Fall, Deputy Town Clerk 

Town of Duanesburg 
Schenectady County 

John D. Ganther, Jr., Council Member 

Francis R. Potter, Council Member 

Jeffrey Senecal, Council Member 

William Wenzel, Council Member 

 

P# 518-895-8920 

F# 518-895-8171 

5853 Western Turnpike 

Duanesburg, New York 12056 
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Privilege of the Floor: 
Comments are limited to 5 minutes per person.  Be respectful.  Address the entire Town Board.  Individual members are 
not to be singled out.  Speak of issues related to Town business.  There will be no tolerance for personal attacks on 
Board Members. The board reserves the right to ask that your question be put in writing and to be submitted to the 
Town Clerk to then be distributed to the Town Board. Questions will be answered in a timely manner and mailed to the 
resident. 
 

 
 

 

 


